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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1296 modifies the membership of the Opioid Overdose Fatality Review Board. The measure 

lowers the number of members from 22 to 20 members. The measure removes the Chief of 

Injury Prevention Services of the State Department of Health and an appointee of the Attorney 

General from the Board. The measure provides that the minimum number of meetings shall be 

determined by the Chair of the Board instead of held quarterly. Additionally, the measure 

specifies that 10 members of the Board shall constitute a quorum.   

 

House Amendments 

 

HA’s to SB 1296 adds language modifying the membership of the Board as well as increases the 

quorum requirement from 9 to 10 as compared to the engrossed measure.  
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